
COUNCIL – 28 JULY 2021 

 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Jill Goldsmith to ask Cllr Graham 

McAndrew, Executive Member for 

Environmental Sustainability: 

The Council has been holding Environmental and Climate Forum 

meetings in line with its commitment in its June 2019 Climate Motion. 

These are an important opportunity for the Council and interested 

members of the Community to hear from independent experts and 

to discuss progress and ideas for changes to planned actions or 

additional actions.  

How well does the Council consider these meetings are going? In 

particular:  

-          what attendance has there been at the meetings?  

-          are the meetings providing useful feedback to the Council? 

-          which of the ideas generated has the Council actioned?  

-          what plans are there for future meetings?    

 


